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GROUP RELEASES TEST RESULTS ON POISONED PETS 

 
Kay Seltitzas will today release results of toxic heavy metals tests on two cats from 

Rosebery.  Ms Seltitzas will also release the tragic stories of a family of dogs, and the 

two cats who have suffered terribly as a result of heavy metal poisoning in Rosebery. 
 

Marsha Stejskal,  who has been diagnosed with heavy metal poisoning is the owner of 

the two cats but is unable to attend the Media Conference due to ill health. 

Ms Seltitzas and  Lindsay Phillips, both diagnosed with heavy metal poisoning,  will 

have their two poisoned black Labrador dogs with them on the Parliament House Lawns. 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

  

Kay Seltitzas – 62 655 776 

Marsha Stejskal – 0448 364690    

Toxic Heavy Metals Taskforce Tasmania 


